
DEVORAN SCHOOL 
2nd NEWSLETTER – SUMMER TERM 2017 

Friday 28 April 2017 
HEADLINES: Helping others to feel part of a group 

WORDS OF WISDOM:  Devoran means family: family means nobody  
                                       gets left behind or forgotten 

 

Follow us on TWITTER: @DevoranSchool 
The school WEBSITE can be found at: www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This has been an exciting week for Devoran School with the appointment of Miss Victoria 
Lock as the new Headteacher from September 2017. I offer my congratulations to Miss 
Lock and I hope that you are all excited to work with her in the future and welcome her 
to the school. 
 
The next Parents’ Forum meeting will be on Tuesday 2 May at 5pm in the school hall. The 
agenda items are as follows: 

1. Website feedback 
2. Mini bus use and school clubs  
3. HT appointment  

If you would like to attend the meeting then please come along. Alternatively, if you wish 
to pass any comments on regarding any of the agenda items you can send them to the 
chair of the Parents’ Forum via email to parentsforum@devoranschool.co.uk 
 
A polite reminder to all parents using the school lunch service run by Autograph, please 
log into your Parent Pay account. The service has been running for 2 weeks but we have 
only had a less than 50% log in rate so far. 
 
Good luck to Amelia in Year 5 who is competing in the semi finals of the Great Truro Bake 
Off at Truro High School for Girls this afternoon. We wish her the very best of luck! 
 
I wish you all fantastic weekend. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Thiele 
Headteacher 
 
Next week’s diary notes: 
 
• Bank holiday – (Monday 1 May); 
• Parents’ Forum meeting 5pm – (Tuesday 2 May); 
• No Governor/Parent Drop In – (Wednesday 3 May); 
• FS Swimming - session 3 – (Thursday 4 May); 
• Year 5 Touch Rugby pm (Friday 5 May) 
 
A reminder that Year 6 SATs week begins Monday 8 May; information about ‘Brainy 
Breakfast Club’ will be sent out next week. 
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